
To whom it may concern, 

I am a young and passionate member of the community who feels strongly about this 
Development Application to extend the outdoor seating area at Hugo's Manly.
Having heard about and seeing the proposed plans this weekend I felt compelled to email 
straight away. 

There's nothing I enjoy more than to sit outside on the Hugo's deck, drink in hand and the 
breeze floating by. It's a quintessential Sydney experience. Imagine extending this pleasure to 
approximately 60 more people at a time? 

Restaurant owners and patrons alike have been affected by the COVID-19 outbreak and the 
one thing I think we should be aiming to do as a community is to reinvigorate the bustling 
eating and drinking industry.

I hope to see Northern Beaches Council invite local businesses to push boundaries and set 
their goals high for 2021 by approving this D.A 2020/0962 as precedent. 

Happy to further discuss my approval of this great idea. 

Thanks

Pascale Lamy

Fairlight, NSW. 
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Sent: 24/11/2020 3:53:49 PM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962



All guaranteed Pre-Christmas deliveries are to be placed by 5pm Monday 30th November.
Please note our offices will be closed from Thursday 24th December, returning Monday 4th January, 2021.


